Welcome to Second Church

August 28, 2022

Worship Outline Serving Us in Worship
*You Are Good
*Welcome/Call to Worship/God's Pastor: Tom Jasperse
Greeting/Passing the Peace Praise Team: Michele
*Revelation Song Van Solen, Jud
Afman, Jon Mellema,

Depending on God

" . . Sydney Wagenmaker,
| Serve a Risen Savior Steve Wagenmaker,
Prayer / Offertory George Vogel
Children’s Blessing Tech: Carter Cook,
*The Name of the Lord Tyler Cook,

Jeff Breuker
Sermon: “Eager to Preach,

Notes from the Field” Nursery: Mary
Romans 1:11-16 Folkema
*May the Mind of Christ My Children’s Ministries:
Savior Stephanie
*Blessing from God DeKuiper
*To God Be the Glory Greeters: Randy and
Ann Pell

*Please Rise in Body or Spirit

We Seek to Know Christ

And Make Christ Known

For Our Guests:

e We offer Nursery (up to 3years old) & Kids' Ministries
(PrK-4th grade, dismissed following children’s blessing)
on the lower level during worship.

e Join us following the service for a time of fellowship
and refreshment in the church lobby!

e Stop by our Welcome Center for more information on
Second Church and to grab a coffee mug gift.

Second Christian Reformed Church

600 Apache Dr. // Fremont, Ml 49412
(231)924-0170 // office@secondcrcfremont.org



Prayer Requests:
For Wayne Homan and Rich
Kraley, both under hospice
care.

Upcoming Events:
Wed., August 31
7pm Property Committee

Sun. Sept 4
10am Community Worship @
Veterans Memorial Park

For students and teachers as
they begin another school
year.

Announcements:
Education classes are beginning on September 11 and we need
prayer partners for our students. Please consider signing up to
support our children!!

Kids Hope: Please prayerfully consider mentoring this year! Contact
Chelsea Breuker or Stephanie DeKuiper for more information about
being involved.

Save the dates: A new and timely 8 week, Sunday evening Bible
study for men and women will be starting on September 25 going

through November 13.

Christian Education Fund for 2022/2023 School Year. Please place
your Projected Giving Card in the box in the church foyer by August
31st. If you have any questions, please contact Ken Wolffis at (231)
519-3686.

Faith Promise Update: We have received 16 pledges in the amount of
$23,050. Thank you for your prayerful consideration and generosity in
supporting the 7 missions we support. We are still accepting pledges so
please feel free to return those in the collection plate or put in Tyler
Cook’s mailbox.

Offerings and Financial Updates:
Contributions to the General Fund, Christian Ed, or Faith
Promise can be given in worship, mailed to church, or
through the online giving portal on our website.

Special Offerings: Today: Fremont Service Committee

Last Week’s General Fund Giving: $ 2,704
General Fund YTD over (short): $ (22,246)




